
 
Dear 3K Families, 

I hope you are all having a great and safe summer so far! I am planning, prepping 

and gearing up for another year! I’m excited to start my 9th year at St. John and to get to 

know my new preschool friends!  

Our first day of school for 3K is Tuesday, August 25th. The 3K will be held Tuesday’s and 

Thursday’s from 8:00 to 11:30. As of today, I have 3 girls in this class. I’m praying we will 

gain a few more yet! The staff has been doing lots of planning to ensure that we are ready 

to open school safely. We are hoping that by making some small changes to things, we will 

be able to stay open for in person teaching and learning. We will need your help and 

patience with this new situation for sure! I will fill you in on these policies on registration 

night. 

 The students will bring their own healthy snack and they should also bring a water bottle 

for in the classroom with their name on it. If you want your child to get milk at morning 

snack time, then you can order that on registration night.  

 I will have individual meetings in my room with each preschool family and student on 

Monday, August 6th. You can ask questions and check out the room. The school registration 

is that afternoon and evening so I can meet with you after you do that. An email sign- up 

was sent out for registration last week (so we don’t have everyone arrive at once). If you 

did not get that e mail, please let me know. The kids can bring all their supplies that night.  

Ill show them where things go, answer your questions, chat about some things we do in 

school and go over the daily schedule with you then. If you need to come a different day 

just let me know and I will set that up.  

 I am very blessed to be able to share the love of Jesus our Savior with these little ones. 

It’s truly a special atmosphere to work in, and I’m so thankful for the opportunity to teach 

your child and get to know your family!   
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Please call or text if you think of any concerns or questions for me before registration 

night or if you would like to meet at a different time than August 6th.  I love to here from 

my preschool families anytime!  

 

In Christ’s love,  

Becky Rohde:  715-923-5826 


